
1 

 

 
To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   April 5, 2023 

Subject:  New Transgender Information Hub  

 

The State of New Jersey is pleased to announce the launch of Transgender.NJ.gov, New Jersey’s 

Transgender Information Hub. Announced on International Transgender Day of Visibility by 

Governor Phil Murphy, this information hub exists to assist New Jersey’s transgender and non-

binary community in finding information on important programs and services. Some of the 

information available on this one-stop hub includes, but is not limited to: finding mental health 

resources, obtaining medical support, understanding legal protections, and acquiring legal 

assistance. This website will provide insight into the rights of transgender and non-binary students.  

This streamlined website is a result of engagement with the transgender and non-binary 

community. The site will be launched as a beta version, allowing for continual updates and 

enhancements based on feedback from stakeholders. Institutions are encouraged to share this 

resource with their campus communities.  

Visit Transgender.NJ.gov here: https://www.info.nj.gov/transgender.  

The full press release is available here: 

https://nj.gov/governor/news/news/562023/approved/20230331a.shtml  
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